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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Rodriguez, Jane
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2006 3:48 PM
To: 'Karen Bateman'

Cc: Kurtz, Cynthia; Bruckner, Richard; Gutierrez, Julie, Williams, Brian; Jomsky, Mark; Winder, Mary Jo;
Bagneris, Michele; Bogaard, Bill; Councilmember Haderlein; Councilmember Holden;
Councilmember Little; Gordo, Victor; Haderlein, Steve; Holden, Chris; Little, Paul; Madison, Steve;
Streator, Joyce; Tyler, Sid; Vice Mayor Madison

Subject: RE: Continuation of 361 Adena Landmark item 6B

Dear Ms. Bateman —

| will see that your correspondence is distributed to the City Council. City staff is aware that you are requesting a
continuance of the public hearing. On Monday night, the City Council will need to formally continue this hearing
to a specific date and time.

--Jane Rodriguez, City Clerk

From: Karen Bateman [mailto:garfieldh2005@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2006 3:36 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: Continuation of 361 Adena Landmark Item 6B

Jane,

Is this letter sufficient? Thanks, Karen Bateman

| March 24, 2006
|
| Dear Pasadena City Council,

We the applicants of the Lewis Cottage Landmark would like to ask for a postponement of the March
27th scheduled hearing for item 6B 361 Adena Landmark designation as we have found additional
new information that we would like staff to review before presenting it to you.

I
| Co applicants, Karen Bateman & Chris Mullen
| Email : garfieldh2005@aol.com

| Phone: 626-524-6231

3/27/2006
3/24/2006 6.B. 8:00 p.m.



